
From: Larry Martin <LarryMartin@scsenate.gov>
To: suvius1@gmail.comsuvius1@gmail.com
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 9/26/2013 4:01:14 PM
Subject: Important/DEW legislation

Greg:

Sorry to bother you on your trip. However, just spoke with Ted Pitts, Governor's Chief of Staff.
He has spoken with Kenny Bingham who has agreed to sign a letter that states his recollection of the 
"look back" for the benefit ratio calculation beginning Jan. 1, 2014, is three years. Ted would like for 
you to sign onto the letter with Kenny since you took the lead in the Senate. If your would be willing to 
indicate back to me that you would be willing to sign onto such a letter when you return, Ted indicates 
they can talk with the DEW director tomorrow regarding that issue. Would you be willing to sign such 
a letter when you return?

Many thanks for your consideration, and again, my apologies for disturbing you on your trip.

Best regards,

Larry

Sent from my iPad
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